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Office of the President 
September 13, 2024 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

DELETION OF PROGRAM: PIGMAN COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING 
 
Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the closure of the Master of 
Science degree program in Supply Chain Engineering, in the Department of Mechanical 
Engineering, within the Pigman College of Engineering. 
 
Background: Although approved previously, the program was not launched due to 
budgetary constraints. This program did not open enrollment and as such the deletion will 
not affect any faculty, staff or students.  
 
This proposal has the approval of the Pigman College of Engineering and the Provisional 
Faculty Senate Executive Committee. The Provost of the University supports this 
recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved      Other____________________ 


